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Dear Parents, 

In our ongoing efforts to foster a healthy and environmentally conscious school environment, 

we kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your child avoids using plastic lunch 

boxes, water bottles, and pencil boxes. Instead, we encourage the use of steel lunch boxes 

and water bottles, as well as cloth pencil pouches. 

These eco-friendly alternatives not only contribute to reducing plastic waste but also promote 

better health and sustainability. Steel containers are durable, safe, and free from harmful 

chemicals, while cloth pouches are reusable and biodegradable. 

We believe that by making these small changes, we can collectively make a significant 

positive impaci on our environment and set a great example for our children about the 

importance of sustainable living. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in this important initiative. 

Date: 01.08.2024 

Deepa Agarwal 
Principal 
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